
Cayman Tropical Storm update
News - 19/08/2021

Cayman’s National Emergency Operations Centre issued the all-clear for Grand Cayman at 6pm EST,
Wednesday 18 August, as Hurricane Grace continues to move away from the Cayman Islands.

Ogier's Cayman office is expected to reopen today (19 August).

About Ogier

Ogier is a professional services firm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most demanding
and complex transactions and provide expert, efficient and cost-effective services to all our clients. We
regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our people.

Disclaimer

This client briefing has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The information
and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a comprehensive study or to provide
legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for specific advice concerning individual
situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice
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https://www.ogier.com/legal-notice/
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